BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS



Sent via e-mail: jake@coastalvanlines.com

January 15, 2015

Mr. Jake Parks Coastal Van Lines 1622 91st Court Vero Beach, FL 32966

Dear Jake:

In August 2007, with the use of Rent-A-Crates, your firm participated in one of the largest green moves in Indian River County. There were approximately twenty-three Indian River County administration departments that were relocated into the then newly constructed County Administration Complex.

A coordinator from your firm reviewed with each designated department's move coordinator before and during the pack. Plastic bins were used preserving the usage of over 6000 cardboard boxes that would have ended up in the landfill. While one department was packed and moving, the next department began packing for their move. The rotation was systematic which assisted in getting the unpacking of containers accomplished.

With the consistent coordination between staff of Facilities Management, Telecommunications, Computer Services, and your firm, the move was accomplished with minimal interruption to the county's daily operations.

I am more than happy to give your firm a solid recommendation, and please feel free to contact me if I can be of any assistance to you.

Sincerely,

Joseph A. Baird

County Administrator

OFFICE OF THE COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR
INDIAN RIVER COUNTY
1801 27th Street, Vero Beach, Fl 32960-3388
PHONE: 772-226-1408 - FAX: 772-978-1822